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Subject: Re: WDFW Hwy 10 Conditional Use Permit and Shoreline Conditional Use Permit         

Project: CU-14-00006 and SD-14-00003
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Ms. Lindsey Ozbolt 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby Street, Suite 2 

Ellensburg, Washington 98926 

  

Re: WDFW Hwy 10 Conditional Use Permit and Shoreline Conditional Use Permit 

        Project: CU-14-00006 and SD-14-00003 

  

Dear Ms. Ozbolt: 

  

            My name is William Richard (Dick) Fields, Jr. and along with my wife Adrienne R. Fields, own 
property to the west of the proposed project.  Even though we are on the opposite side of the Yakima River 
from the proposed boat launch we feel that we will be adversely affected by persons using this 
facility.  Presently we experience fishermen who exit the river and somehow find their way to our property line 
through private property that adjoins ours.  Our neighbors have to put up with people presently trespassing onto 
their property, disregarding “No Trespassing” signs and leaving trash.  We feel that this facility will only 
encourage and increase that unwanted activity.  Unless the county has included in their budgets to provide 
additional patrols for this area when the facility is in use then we strongly oppose this project.   

  

Respectfully submitted, 

William and Adrienne Fields 

 
 


